
 

 

 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting November 2021 

 

• MCC Board acknowledge great work Candice Slingerland has 

achieved while working as Acting Deputy Principal. Chair on behalf 

of MCC Board has presented Candice with a certificate & flowers 

in recognition of her dedication going over and beyond 

 

• Principal’s report highlights:  The College is looking forward to 

welcoming John Mannah as the new Deputy Principal of Pastoral 

Care.  Candice Slingerland has been appointed the Middle School 

Years Curriculum Coordinator and will also be the Head of Year 

12.  The College’s strategic plan ends at the end of 2022. The 

leadership team has started to draft some ideas for the 2023-2028 

Strategic Plan. In the new year we will consult the Board with the 

draft. The College is going from a 7 period to a 5 period timetable 

with 3 elective lines. 

 

• Establishment of a new P&F (new name) – Discussions have been 

had by the Board, further discussion to be had at the next meeting. 

Action: Chair to meet with Principal and Student Leadership to 

discuss concept i.e., subcommittee from the Board option a) 

community engagement b) community engagement/fundraising 

together c) community engagement and fundraising separate. 

 


